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MASS TIMES: 
Saturday Vigil Mass                        5pm 
Sunday                           7:30, 9 & 11am  
Weekday and Saturday                    8am 
Rosary                                        7:30am 

EXPOSITION AND BENEDICTION: 
Saturday      3:30-4:45pm 

Friday Divine Mercy Chaplet         

after 8am Mass 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday                             3:30-4:45pm 

Sunday                              8:30-9:40am*  

Monday through Friday     7:30-7:50am 

If only one priest is available, 

confessions will end 10 minutes before 

Mass begins.  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
M, W, TH             8:30am-4:30pm 

Tuesday      1pm-4:30pm 

Friday    8:30am-12pm 

5925 West Lake Street 
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfamn.org | 952.925.9193 

January 19th, 2025 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Donate to Holy Family 
If you are a visitor to our parish (or not yet signed up for 
online giving), you can make donations by visiting our 
website or scanning the code on the right. You may also 
place donations in the basket passed by ushers at Mass.  

Special Collection: Care Fund 

Our Care Fund helps meet the emergency needs of our parishioners and 
those in our community 

SUPPORT HOLY FAMILY PARISH 
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Sunday Hospitality 
Following all Sunday Masses, enjoy donuts, coffee, and fellowship in 
the lower level of the church. If you are able, please help to serve, set 
up, or clean up. 

HFYA Sunday Gathering 
Following 9am Mass, all young adults are invited to a Gospel 
discussion with refreshments in the Nazareth House behind the church. 

Aquinas Library Open 
Following 9am and 11am Mass, the Aquinas Library, located in Holy 
Family Academy, will be open to all. Come borrow a book! 

Blessing of Expectant Mothers 
At 10:30am between Masses, expectant mothers and their families are 
invited to come to the communion rail for a blessing. 

Middle School Gathering 
Students grades 6-8 are invited to gather in the Sts. Peter & Paul Room 
from 12:30-2:30pm on Sunday for formation and fun. 

TODAY AT HOLY FAMILY 

https://hfcmn.org/
https://hfamn.org/


2 



3 



4 

Stay up-to-date on communications 
from Holy Family Church and 
Academy by following us on social 
media, signing up for Flocknote, and 
keeping an eye on our websites. 
Scan the QR codes below to learn 
more. Have questions? Email 
maria.brounstein@hfcmn.org. 

STAY CONNECTED 

BAPTISM 
Most baptisms are scheduled following 
the 11am Mass on Sunday or the 8 am 
Mass on Saturday after parent 
preparation. Please contact 
staff@hfcmn.org to learn more. 

PARISH OFFICE  

MATRIMONY 
Interested in having your wedding at 
Holy Family parish? Weddings of 
parishioners should be scheduled at least 
six months in advance for proper 
spiritual preparation. Contact 
staff@hfcmn.org for more information. 

OTHER SACRAMENTS 
For information on reconciliation and 
first Holy Communion for children, 
please contact Linda Wandrei: 
Linda.Wandrei@hfcmn.org. For 
information about Confirmation, email 
Jonathan@hfcmn.org. 

FUNDAMENTALS OF CATHOLICISM: 
OCIA 
Interested in entering the Catholic 
Church or learning more about the faith? 
Email frm@hfcmn.org. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Contact the parish office as soon as 
possible if you or a loved one is in need 
of Anointing of the Sick or Last Rites. 

Cover Art: “The Wedding at Cana”  

by Michael Pacher  

via Wikimedia Commons 

BEGINNING A SEASON THAT IS FAR FROM ORDINARY 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  

Our Christmas celebration has ended, and we have begun our worship 

of the fullness of Christ designated as “ordinary time.” The Church 

uses the word “ordinary” differently from its common usage. The 

easiest way to understand it is by flipping the definitions, with 

“ordinary” having the elevated or special place and “extraordinary” 

being the less prestigious exception. For example, consider the 

sacrament of confirmation. The “ordinary” minister of this sacrament 

is the bishop, and he can delegate his authority to the priests of his 

diocese to become “extraordinary” ministers of the sacrament on his 

behalf. We can see then how Ordinary Time is far from ordinary in the 

common use of the term. 

Consider this as we now worship the fullness of Christ from this 

season’s very beginnings. Mark’s gospel of last Monday, the first day 

of Ordinary Time, reveals the start of Jesus’ public ministry after He 

was baptized. John the Baptist was arrested when we heard Jesus 

Himself proclaim a similar message as His cousin: “The Kingdom of 

God is at hand. Repent, and believe in the Gospel.” Then immediately, 

we heard how Jesus called Simon and Andrew, who were fishing. 

Jesus simply called to them and they “left their nets”; they dropped 

their means of livelihood, the most important things they owned, and 

followed Him. Notice there was no explanation given nor questions 

asked. Do we see how Jesus’s most favored disciples did not need to 

be convinced by eloquent speech or a long friendship? They merely 

heard the voice of Jesus, and they left everything to follow Him. Their 

faith in God had somehow prepared them enough to be able to hear 

and understand that it was the Son of God who called them. 

Our lesson here, as we begin the second week of Ordinary Time, is to 

see that the faith we have built during Advent and the Christmas 

season is now pushed to the next level. We have received the Son of 

God who is with us, and we have heard the Lord’s call to mission. 

Now what shall we do? Let our prayer be like that of the first 

disciples: that we can stay “tuned in” to the voice of the Lord, that we 

can exercise enough faith to recognize His voice, and that we can 

place His mission first in our hearts over everything else. Then, we 

will be prepared to “do whatever he tells 

you,” just as Mary guided the servers at 

the wedding feast in Cana, where Jesus 

performed his first miracle. Consider 

what miracles Jesus desires to work 

through you! 

I pray for many blessings on your week.    

Fr. Brent Bowman, Parochial Vicar 
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Come and adore Christ 
in Holy Family’s 
perpetual adoration 
chapel! Entrance to the 
chapel is on the west 
side of the sanctuary 
end of the Church.    

We need Adorers!  
Go online to 
www.hfcmn.org/
eucharistic-adoration 

to sign up to be a substitute or to 
take one of the hours listed below. 
Contact Mike Zwack with 
questions: 612.710.5007 

Tues.: 3-4pm 

Wed.: Midnight-1am,  2-3pm,  
8-9pm 

Fri.:  1-2am, 3-4am 

Sat.:  10-11am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Day of Prayer for the Protection of the Unborn | Jan. 22 
After 8am Mass on Wednesday, January 22nd, Adoration will be held 
in the church. Stop by and pray for the legal protection of the unborn 
and for all those affected by abortion. The Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
will occur at 2:15pm.  

Fundamentals of Catholicism Class | Jan. 23 
Learn about Purgatory, Resurrection, and the Four Last Things at this 
week’s Fundamentals of Catholicism Class in the Sts. 
Peter & Paul Rooms at 7pm. Fundamentals of 
Catholicism is for all adults who would like to learn more 
about the teachings of Christ and his Church, especially 
those who are called to join the Catholic Church. To 
learn more, scan the QR code or email frm@hfcmn.org. 

Women’s Morning of Reflection | Jan. 25, 8:30am-Noon 
Women are invited to grow in friendship with God and 
each other at January’s morning of reflection, hosted by 
the Handmaids and sponsored by the Altar & Rosary 
Society. The theme for the morning of reflection is “The 
Kingdom of Heaven.” Please RSVP to attend before 
January 23 by scanning QR code or visiting https://
www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0448AFAA2DA31-54138638-
womens#/. 

Portugal Pilgrimage Informational Meeting | Jan. 30, 6pm 
Attend this short informational meeting in the Sts. Peter & Paul 
Room to learn about the Portugal Pilgrimage that Fr. Moriarty will be 
leading with Fr. Austin Barnes in October of 2025. Visit https://
stcharlespilgrimages.com/barnes-moriarty to learn more about 
the trip. 

Pester the Pastor | Feb. 5 
Following 8am Mass on Wednesday, Feb. 5th, all are invited to Fr. 
Moorman Hall for donuts, coffee, and a time to pepper Fr. Mark 
Moriarty with your pressing questions about faith, culture, and more!  

Men of God Gathering | Feb. 7 
All men of the parish are invited to an evening of formation and 
fellowship at the church from 6-8:30pm. The event will 
include Adoration, Confession, a meal, and a 
presentation on the theme, “Becoming Awed by the 
Humanity of Jesus Christ.” This gathering is part of a 
series for 2024-25 which centers on the theme, 
“Becoming Awed by Jesus Christ.” Learn more about 
the Men of God Series and RSVP before Feb. 5 by visiting https://
hfcmn.org/men-of-god. Bring a friend! 

Winter Waltz | Feb. 22 
Young Adults are invited to Holy Family’s second annual Winter 
Waltz on Saturday, Feb. 22. The evening begins with social time at 
6pm, followed by dance lessons at 6:30 and live music and dancing 
until 10pm. The waltz will be in Holy Family Academy’s gym. In 
order to protect the gym floor, attendees must bring a second pair of 
clean dancing shoes (in addition to those worn when entering the 
event). Block heels are acceptable footwear; stilettos are not. 

HERE AT HOLY FAMILY 

Holy Family Catholic Church's 
spring fundraiser, "Carnival in 
Venice," is set for Saturday, March 1. 
Reserved seating and the Pre-Event 
party are available for those 
purchasing a table of 8 or more. 
Celebrity Table opportunities will 
also be available. Tickets and tables 
go on sale in early February. 
Sponsorship, underwriting, and 
donation opportunities are open now; 
contact Carrie Havlicek for more 
details or to assist with the event: 
carrie.havlicek@hfcmn.org.  

HOLY FAMILY SPRING GALA 



You are invited to bring old gold and silver pieces that you are no 
longer in need of to the parish office during regular hours. Once 
collected, these precious metal items will be melted down and used to 
refurbish some of Holy Family’s sacred vessels. Our immediate goal 
is to re-plate the parish chalice. You can donate jewelry, coins, and 
even old fillings. All donated items must be solid—gold, silver, or 
sterling silver. 
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High School Youth Group | Wednesdays, 6:30-8:30PM, 
Nazareth House 
This week, join us for a faith night where we will learn about the 
virtue of prudence! Confirmation students are required to attend. The 
evening officially starts at 6:30pm with pizza for dinner, but come as 
early as 3:45 to hang out, play games, eat snacks, or even do 
homework. 

“By Design” Retreats 
"By Design" is an adaptation of the "All in God's Plan" Archdiocesan 
program that teaches parents and their pre-teen children about the 
beauty of human sexuality and its healthy expression in age-
appropriate relationships. Parents who have never participated in 
“By Design” are required to attend a mandatory parent meeting, 
either on Feb. 6 or Feb. 20, 6-6:45pm. Registration for  the March 
9th Father/Son retreat and the March 8th Mother/Daughter retreat will 
open in early February. More information coming soon! 

YOUTH EVENTS 

Academic Fair | Jan. 26 
Following Sunday Masses on Jan. 26, all are invited to enjoy 
hospitality in Kattar Hall at Holy Family Academy. HFA students 
grades 4-8 will also be presenting at the Academic Fair in Crusader 
Hall as a part of Catholic Schools Week, Jan. 26-31. 

Enrollment Information for 2025-26 
Enrollment at Holy Family Academy for the 2025-26 school year 
opens soon. Parishioners and returning families are given priority 
registration. For more information about application, tuition, and 
more, visit https://hfamn.org/ and navigate to the “Admissions” tab. 
Have questions? Email karrie.warzinik@hfamn.org. 

Catholic United Financial Raffle  
Holy Family students and families are selling $10 raffle tickets to help 
keep tuition costs affordable at Holy Family Academy. 100% of funds 
raised go directly to support the school. Students will be available to 
sell tickets after all Sunday Masses from Jan. 25 until Feb. 23.  

Now Hiring 
Holy Family Academy is hiring a Lunch Room Assistant, Substitute 
Classroom Teacher, and an After School Teacher. To learn more 
about these positions and to apply, visit https://www.hfamn.org/
employment. 

HOLY FAMILY ACADEMY 

GOLD & SILVER COLLECTION 

JOIN OUR PARISH 

With the new year upon us, we invite 
you to register as a Holy Family 
parishioner if you have never done 
so. We extend a special invitation to 
those who attend Mass at our parish 
regularly, contribute in the offerings 
collections, and are a part of our 
parish community but are not 
formally registered. Perhaps you are 
a young adult no longer in your 
parents’ household, planning to be 
married at Holy Family, or intending 
to have a child baptized at Holy 
Family. If this is the case, you are 
also invited to register as a 
parishioner by visiting https://
hfcmn.org/join-holyfamily or  
contacting the parish office at 
staff@hfcmn.org or  952-929-0113. 

DONATE TO WILDFIRE RELIEF 

LOST & FOUND 

In the wake of the 
devastating California 
wildfires, please pray for 
all those affected and 
consider donating to 
Catholic Charities’ relief efforts. 
More information can be found at 
www.catholiccharitiesusa.org/?
form=25LAFires 

Misplaced something? Check the 
Lost and Found bin, located under 
the bench by the bathrooms in the 
lower level of the church. Items may 
be claimed during Hospitality on the 
last Sunday of each month before 
being donated. 

“St. Francis De Sales in the Desert” by Marco 

Franceschini via Wikimedia Commons 
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JP2 Club Winter Events 
The JP2 Club seeks to build up the Kingdom of God through 
outdoor activities for the whole family. Scan the QR code or 
visit https://jp2club.com/pages/calendar to learn about the 
Club’s upcoming winter activities, including skiing excursions 
and pickleball practices. 

Miriam Dinner | Jan. 21, 6-8pm 
Discerning women aged 16-35 are invited to  the Archdiocesan Catholic 
Center for an evening of prayer and conversation with Archbishop 
Bernard Hebda.. More information can be found at 
www.10000vocations.org/miriam-dinner.html. 

Retreat for Newly Married Couples |  Feb. 1, 8am 
All couples who have been married for under seven years  are invited to 
attend the Newly Married Retreat at St. John Neumann in Eagan, 
featuring authors Peter and Theresa Martin. The morning will include 
Mass, confession, breakfast, lunch, a renewal of vows, and talks. For 
more information, visit https://www.archspm.org/nmr/. 

Catholic Medical Mama Morning of Reflection | Feb. 1 
Mothers of medically complex children are invited to this morning 
retreat for community, connection, and prayer. Please RSVP before Jan. 
15 by emailing catholic.medical.mama@gmail.com. 

Vianney Visit | Feb. 13-15 
Young Catholic men, high school sophomores to age 24, are 
invited to this discernment weekend at the St. John Vianney 
College Seminary in St.. Paul. The weekend includes 
testimonies from current seminarians, community prayer, a tour 
of the University of St. Thomas, and time to meet with SJV 
priests. More information can be found at https://
missionsupport.archspm.org/events/vianney-visit-3/. 

SUNDAY STEWARDSHIP 

Sat. Jan. 18, 8:00am……………………………….….Cecilia Otting † 
Sat. Jan. 18., 5pm...The Deceased in the Matthieu & Yamasaki Families 
Sun. Jan. 19, 7:30am…………………………….….Ronan Blackhawk 
Sun. Jan. 19, 9:00am…………………………..…...Velma Zakrzewski  
Sun. Jan. 19, 11:00am……………………………………...The Parish 
Mon. Jan. 20, 8:00am………………………………....Martin Otting † 
Tues. Jan. 21, 8:00am………………………………….Josefa Otting † 
Wed. Jan. 22, 8:00am………………………….…...Fred Illingworth † 
Thurs. Jan. 23, 8:00am…………………………..James & Rose Holt † 
Fri. Jan. 24, 8:00am………....For the Conversion of All Young People 
Sat. Jan. 25, 8:00am…………………………………..….Leah Murphy 
Sat. Jan. 25, 5:00pm…………………………………...Eve Bagatilia † 
Sun. Jan. 26, 7:30am...Deceased Family Members of Suzanne Murphy 
Sun. Jan. 26, 9:00am……………………………………….The Parish 
Sun. Jan. 26, 11:00am………………………..……..Willliam Collins † 

Jim Munro †, brother-in-law  

of Mark Whims 

Marie O’Brien, mother  

of Barbara Hunter 

Patti Doran 

Joan Gerhardson 

Sharon Elhard † 

Linda Heck †, mother-in-law of 

Alicia Heck 

George Stauner 

To request prayers, go to 

www.hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 

Member Envelopes: $7,998.00 
Online Giving: $8,392.00 
Plate: $1,101.61 
Total: $17,491.61 

Special Collection—Care Fund: 
$433.10 

STEWARDSHIP NOTE: 
Even when the special collection goes 
to another organization, please fill out 
all checks to “Holy Family Catholic 
Church” with the name of the special 
collection on the memo line; the 
church then is able to write one check 
to the organization.  

Next Week’s Special Collection: 
Respect Life 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

JAN. 11-12 CONTRIBUTIONS 

“Saint Agnes” by Orsola Caccia  

via Wikimedia Commons 


